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As I have shared so many times past, “I am pro 

technology; however, I am extremely concerned about 

the anaerobic digester in densely populated areas.” The 

constituents that we all represent in Metro Government 

deserve to live in neighborhoods with minimal 

environmental health concerns. I would appreciate and 

encourage to all my colleagues support the 1 mile 

distance to pass this ordinance. Thank you so very much!  

 


